
  

March 20, 2025 
 
City of Aurora  
Attn: Planning Department 
15151 E Alameda Parkway 
Aurora, CO 80012 
 
RE: HIGH POINT BUILDING NO. 4 SITE PLAN WITHDRAWAL 
 
Dear Planning Department,  
 
HP Elevated hereby requests and authorizes Norris Design and the City of Aurora to withdrawal the 
approved High Point Building 4 Site Plan, approved and recorded with Adams County on October 3, 2023, 
under Reception Number 2023000056150. This letter intends to void the Site Plan approval for High Point 
Building 4 Site Plan.  
 
Please reach out to me directly should you have any questions, at 303-892-1166 or by email, 
spollmiller@norris-design.com.  
 
Thank you,  
 
Samantha Pollmiller 
Principal  
 
On Behalf of,  
 
       
 Paul Hyde 
 CEO, Hyde Development 
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